
 

Near sector 58-59, Bandhwari, Gurugram 

Interaction with the Head of School & PTM in the school premises 

 26.08.2021 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings! 

Term I is round the corner and the time is apt to discuss your ward’s academic progress till date. 

Let us meet to discuss and deliberate on what all can be done to help your ward give her / his 

best on the online platform. Subject teachers will also be available in the school premises for an 

individual interaction and to update you on the status of your ward’s performance. 

Date: Saturday, 28th August 2021 

Time : Available on the parent portal 

Venue: MADE EASY SCHOOL, Bandhwari, Gurugram 

Please be on time so that we all can follow covid protocols effectively. 

Looking forward to meeting you for a fruitful interaction. 

Warm Regards, 

Manjula Pothepalli 

Head of School 

P.S. There is no provision of an online PTM for the above mentioned date. 


